
Interstate 55 Corridor Design-Build Project 
What’s being
considered

in the project?
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Th e Missouri Department of Transportation has a 
three-year Design-Build project, starting in 2024, 
that is 12 miles long.  An additional lane will be 
added within the 8-mile section just north of the 
Route Z interchange (where the 3-lane section 

currently ends) to I-55/U.S. Route 67.
As part of MoDOT’s project, there will be changes 
made at three major interchanges including I-55 at 
Route Z, I-55 at McNutt, and the I-55/U.S. Route 

67 clover-leaf interchange. Minor work will also be 
completed at the I-55 at Route A interchange. 
There is also 27 bridges that will be addressed 

within this project. 

Got comments or questions?
Let us know by scanning the QR code to the left  
to take our survey, or contact Justin Wolf at 
(314) 624-3276  or via email at
Justin.Wolf@modot.mo.gov

Project Timeline

Construction begins 
Construction complete

 January/ February 2024 
Late Fall 2026

Public Meeting November 16, 2023

suddur1
Line

suddur1
Line




